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September 27, 2023 
  
  

CITY OF BRAMPTON 
  

RE: ZONING APPLICATION # A-2022-0276 
  
  

My name is  Judgedeep singh                . I am a resident of      in the 
City of Brampton. It has come to my attention regarding the zoning 
application for the property located at 2548 Embleton Road 
Brampton, Ontario L6X 0E1. Pease be advised that I am very familiar 
with that are and feel that this property is suitable for a banquet 
hall. Its provide best service in town like food ,hospitality and also 
play a important role in community work  
  

I am with this letter supporting a request before the City of 
Brampton for amending the zoning to permit the property for the 
use of a Banquet hall. 
  

I also authorize to post my correspondence wherever it is needed 
  
  

Thanks 
 


